
 

 

Winterbourne Junior Girls’ 

Year 5 Newsletter 
Week ending: Friday 7th January 2022 

Welcome to a brand new  year! We are looking forward to the year 2022 with its new 

learning and new opportunities. This year, we are sure that your daughter will put as 

much effort as she can into her work in preparation for the new challenges ahead.  

Ten minute Maths and English workout for 

Monday 

Maths homework 

3 Reading Record entries per 

week. 

Focus questions  on your reading check-

list 

Online homework: Google Classroom 

English Writing: We have 

started reading the book 

Kensuke’s Kingdom. So far the 

girls have written a balanced 

argument on whether it is a 

good thing for the family to go 

sailing around the world.  

Next week we will be writing a 

letter from Michael’s perspective to his best 

friend. This will describe his voyage on the 

Peggy Sue so far. 

Chapters of the book can be found on the 

Year 5 Google classroom. Please ensure that 

the girls are reading for 15 minutes everyday. 

Please follow us on Twitter and Instagram to 

support our school @WJGSS   

Value of the Month  

JANUARY   

 

Reading Certificates of the Week 

5.1 Dano, Christiana, Hussain, Tami 

5.2   Elgiver, Farheen,  

 5.3  Jisha,  Areesha, Yara, Abia,  Maria, 

Eshal,  Aaliah,  Inaya, Gisela,  Tahera 

5.1  Amana  

5.2  Sameera 

5.3  Jonelle 

Maths: Next week, we will learn  to find the prod-

uct of an improper fraction and a 

proper or improper fraction. In addi-

tion, we will practise the product of a 

mixed number and a whole number. 

All these skills that we will learn are 

going to be applied to solve word 

problems. 

This website will help you to revise proper and im-

proper fractions and also mixed numbers.  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/guides/zgqpv9q/

revision/3 

Class certificates 

5.1 Alina & Inaaya 

5.2 Naomi &  Hareem 

5.3 Inayah & Anjana 

 Topic: Who are we and why do we live here?  

In Computing: We are planning and creating a game 

using  Purple Mash.   

In Geography, we will be looking at : Who we are 

and what makes us unique?  This will involve a study 

of the local area– 

Thornton Heath. 

In Spanish we 

will learn how to 

write and order 

numbers up to 

1000. 

 


